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	VCF Quarterly Update # 13 – March 2018


Life Saving Victoria hosted the Volunteer Consultative Forum (VCF) quarterly meeting on Thursday 22 March 2018, at their headquarters in Port Melbourne.
The next VCF meeting is scheduled for Saturday 16 June 2018, and will be held at the Victorian Emergency Management Institute (VEMI), Mount Macedon.

VCF Update:

Community Resilience 
· The VCF received a presentation outlining the goals and purpose of the Community Resilience Framework.

· Key points included:
· Dependencies on different factors such as fuel, power or water can make communities vulnerable to shocks. 

· Within Australia there is a shortfall in how we prepare communities to be self-sufficient whereas in some parts of the world organisations are communicating that communities need to be self-sufficient for between three and seven days, or longer. 

· Further information and a copy of the Framework can be located on the EMV website:

https://www.emv.vic.gov.au/how-we-help/resilience/community-resilience-framework-for-emergency-management

Diversity and Inclusion Framework
· The VCF was provided with an update on The Emergency Management Diversity and Inclusion Framework “Respect and Inclusion for All”.
· The Framework lays the foundation for creating a diverse and inclusive sector that draws on the full potential of all its members and connects with all the communities it serves.

· A copy of the Framework can be obtained from the EMV website: 
https://www.emv.vic.gov.au/DiversityAndInclusion
Victorian Preparedness Framework

· The VCF received a presentation outlining the purpose of the Victorian Preparedness Framework.

· Key points included:

· The project team have worked with 21 core capability leaders to develop targets.
· The project is now in the capability assessment process that will run from 2018-2021 with approximately 35 organisations involved. The capability assessment process is a 5 step process.
· The project team is currently working to update the Framework with a revised version expected midyear.
· Further information about the Victorian Preparedness Framework can be found on the EMV website:
https://www.emv.vic.gov.au/how-we-help/emergency-management-capability-in-victoria/victorian-preparedness-framework

Other Business / Information
2017 Emergency Management Volunteer Welfare and Efficiency Survey
· The VCF received an overview of the results from the 2017 Emergency Management Volunteer Welfare and Efficiency Survey.

· The 2017 Sector Report will be published soon, and will be made available on the EMV website. 
VCF Quarterly Meeting – December 2017
· The VCF quarterly meeting scheduled for last December 2017 was cancelled due to extreme weather events.
The next VCF Quarterly Update # 14 will be available following the June 2018 VCF meeting.

